
From: Tom and Marlene Knezevich < >  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:17 PM 
To: Lillianne Dunstall <lillianne.dunstall@wilmot.ca>; Steven Martin <steven.martin@wilmot.ca> 
Cc: Clerks <clerks@wilmot.ca> 
Subject: PM walk 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
  

Hello Steve and Lillianne, 
  
I had a look at the staff report and I agree with Option 1 moving forward.  
  
Enjoy the meeting tonight,  
  
Marlene Knezevich 

 

 
  
PS: Clerk: this can be shared. 
 




